
From: blockparty@aol.com
To: Kelly Churney
Subject: re: 125 Worth Ave.
Date: Monday, June 07, 2021 8:07:10 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

I feel it necessary to go on record opposing the above-named project. Frankly as an ex-practicing
architect I find it impossible to evaluate a project for which there has been no cohesive plan presented,
only bits and pieces of renderings, some of which have been changed or rethought.

I find it incredible that the Town Council would presume to evaluate a project for which there has as yet
been no aesthetic judgement rendered from Arcom.

James D. Wilner
100 Worth Ave., #617
Palm Beach FL  33480
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